
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

22nd April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the start of the summer term. We are pleased everyone has been safe and well over 

the break.  

COVID update Our new Risk Assessment can be found on our website. Twice weekly testing for staff 

and pupils is no longer required and access to free tests has changed.  

Possible symptoms of COVID 19, flu and common respiratory illnesses have been updated to include the 

following:  

• continuous cough 

• high temperature, fever or chills 

• loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell 

• shortness of breath 

• unexplained tiredness, lack of energy 

• muscle aches or pains that are not due to exercise 

• not wanting to eat or not feeling hungry 

• headache that is unusual or longer lasting than usual 

• sore throat, stuffy or runny nose 

• diarrhoea, feeling sick or being sick 

Pupils should stay home if they have a fever or are unwell. As always do call the office if you are not sure 

about anything.  

Punctuality Please make sure your son or daughter arrives at school on time. KS3 pupils should be in 

the playground ready to be collected by the class teams by 9.00. Primary pupils are collected by staff 

from 9.25. Registration and morning routines take place for the first 15 minutes of each day with lesson 1 

starting promptly. Pupils who are regularly late are missing their learning so do please continue to get 

here on time. 

Mobile Phones Please don’t use your phones inside the playgrounds if you can help it. We are teaching 

pupils to manage screen time and appreciate your support with this.  

Summer Term We have lots planned for the summer term. The Owl Display is returning in May.  

Families from each Key Stage will be invited to join us for afternoon tea on the green in June. Look out 

for your invitation. Our Dance Showcase will take place before half term and Sports Day and our 

Camberwell Carnival will be after half term. Sports Day will be in July and we will celebrate the end of 

term with the Spa Camberwell Carnival.  

If you need us to keep sunscreen on site for your son / daughter then please complete the permission slip 

attached and send it in with the sunscreen of your choice.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 



  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

I give consent for the school staff to apply sunscreen to my child if the weather is very 

sunny.  

 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent name…………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Parent signature……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Date………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


